
Intrepid House – Weekly Update 

 
Week ending Friday 1st April 2020 

Hi Intrepid, 

How are you all?  It’s been lovely to speak to so many of you either over the phone or 
email. Please keep in contact with me, or your tutors, so we know how you are, we miss 
you!  Also, I would still love to see some examples of some of the great work you have 
been doing. Perhaps you have written an interesting story or essay?  Perhaps you have 
been painting, designing or creating something?  Maybe you have been spending time 
with family members doing something fun?  Please check you have permission from 
someone at home and send me some photos of it.   

The Intrepid team have been busy again.  Mrs Rogers has been training her cat Henry by 
teaching him a few new tricks, Mr Reid has been home schooling and enjoying family 
walks and I have been trying to follow Mr Clark-Lyons’ good example of getting out 
walking or running and taking some nice photos as I go.   

We have an important date coming up that we would like to spend a little time reflecting 
on this week.  The 8th of May is the 75th anniversary of VE (Victory Europe) Day.  This day 
marks the end of the World War Two conflict in Europe after the Nazis surrendered to 
Allied Forces.  There are some special activities as part of the History work this week but 
it would be great if you could all spend a little bit of time finding out more about this 
significant date.  There will be lots of programmes on TV about it, or you could research 
using the internet if you have access.  Why not recreate a 1940s street party at home to 
celebrate?   

As always, please, please, please stay safe and follow Government guidelines on staying 
home.  We all can’t wait to see you but for now we need to make sure we look after each 
other and our families.  If you need my help for anything, please email me and I will be 
happy to help.   

Miss Jones 😊  

Jonesj1@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk 

 

 

Henry learning tricks, 
well done Mrs Rogers 

(aka cat trainer 
extraordinaire). 

 

Mr Reid and 
family 
enjoying a 
nice , warm 
Spring walk. 

 

Miss Jones’ dog 
Ruby is loving 
getting extra 
‘walkies’ 


